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300 China scholars debate at CES 2018 Presidents 

Forum jointly supported by Ningbo Branch 
21-22 June - We are proud to support China Economists 

Society (CES) 2018 Forum. With the theme on ‘New 

Challenges for Economic Policy and Management’, a wide 

range of topics were discussed ranging from Belt Road 

Initiatives, finance, microeconomy, labour to urban 

development. Read more  
 

 
 

 

35 Candidates take HSK exams at NCI Ningbo 

Branch in June 
23 June - This has brought the total number of HSK candidates 

at NCI test centres since January 2018 to 287, which is 10 

percent higher than the whole year of 2017. The June exam 

at the Ningbo Branch was particularly special as NCI Board 

Chair Prof Chris Rudd and Dean of Faculty of Humanities and 

Social Sciences Prof Geoff Hall were among the candidates. 
 

 

https://mailchi.mp/347620cf33d0/newsletter-issue-97893?e=2ee71bff8c
https://nottingham.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=cbc3cd690569b98d42332a6de&id=4e7ed5ab61&e=2ee71bff8c


 

 

Teacher of NCI Ningbo Branch delivers Mandarin 

class to summer school students 
26th Jun – 28th Jun, Mandarin teacher of NCI Ningbo Branch 

was invited to deliver Mandarin class to students who 

enrolled in the UNNC summer school programme. The 

programme consist of students coming from 8 countries 

ranging from UK, Poland, Netherland, Nigeria, Cyprus, 

Ireland, Malaysia and U.S.A. Besides taking Mandarin class, 

the programme also contained lectures on Chinese studies 

and job shadowing opportunities in local companies and 

factories.  
 

 

 

Upcoming events:  

 14 July HSK test in UNNC 
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